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The Assessment Committee last met on November 5, 2021.
● Assessment Committee members have submitted feedback on 48 Program Review

Assessment Reports since October 15.
● The committee will assess Institutional Learning Outcome 2 in Spring 2022. A

sub-committee has formed and will begin the planning process before Fall ends so that
assessment work may begin in Spring.

● The committee is currently working to update assessment plans through 2022-23 for all
departments. Each committee member will work with the chairs of the departments they
represent to get those departments’ assessment plans updated. Updated assessment
plans are due on 12/3/2021.

https://committees.kccd.edu/sites/committees.kccd.edu/files/BC-ILOs-and-GELOs_2020-21.pdf
https://committees.kccd.edu/content/student-learning-outcome-assessment-plans

